Shelsie Crawford

From: Wayne Pierce

Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2021 1:42 PM

To: Sales; Processing; Mortgage Support Center; FSB Processing
Subject: GUS and Mortgagebot

Good afternoon. We have some good and bad news regarding Mortgagebot and GUS. We are able to export to GUS
from Mortgagebot, but it will only work with files created after 2/27/2021 with the new URLA Tab. If the file fits this
criteria then you export the FNMA 3.4 file from Mortgagebot>Actions>Export>FNMA 3.4. | would recommend doing a
quick review of the information once uploaded, but we did notice that it the income information is not carrying over to
the eligibility portion of GUS. But it is carrying over to the rest of GUS.

The bad news is that any file that was created prior to 2/27 will have to be entered manually in to GUS. Please make
sure these are entered prior to submitting the file back to underwriting.

If anyone has any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me.

Thanks,

Wayne Pierce

Operations Manager
NMLS #1487019
www.fsbtpo.com
815-676-0987 Direct Office
815-676-0990 Office

815-901-7148 Cell
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